
Congratulations Parents! 
 

Parents for Others (PFO) wishes to congratulate your son on their graduation from St Paul’s High 
School! 
 
PFO is a stand-alone organization of St. Paul’s High School (SPHS) and serves as its own sub-
committee, similar to the Alumni Association (for past students) or the Parent Guild (for current 
parents).  The main objective of PFO is for past parents to reconnect with each other while staying 
connected to SPHS to continue to foster a strong community.  This is accomplished through 
opportunities for PFO members to volunteer at school events or through PFO charitable endeavours. 
 
The PFO Mission is to build community by offering opportunities for SPHS alumni parents to stay 
connected with the school and each other. 

 
The PFO Motto is Maintaining Community through Memories. 
 
As a member of PFO you will receive regular email updates regarding ways to volunteer for various 
school events.  Two Events that PFO members help organize and provide volunteers for are the 
Gonzaga Middle School Christmas Dinner and the Mother Son Banquet. 
PFO tables are organized for the Tribute Dinner and the SPHS Fashion Show. 

 
PFO is a “low to no” commitment organization. Members can pick and choose what they wish to be 
involved in. Our get togethers are full of laughter and smiles as we reminisce about our experiences 
as St. Paul’s parents. 

 
We would like to invite you to become a member of PFO. Please email us at pfo@stpauls.mb.ca or 
Katherine Brito at kbrito@stpauls.mb.ca to indicate your wish to join PFO. You will then receive 
updates as they become available about events and/or volunteering opportunities. 

 
Once again, congratulations on the graduation of your son. As past parents we understand how proud 
you are!! 

 
 

 
Karri Langdon (Travis ’11, Mitchell ’20) 
PFO Coordinator, Parents for Others 

 

Joanne Abbott (Samson ’14) 
Communications Coordinator, Parents for Others 
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